
	

	
PLEASE SUBMIT E-SIS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS PERIOD.	

ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY END OF LUNCH AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR TO jon_shigaki@notes.k12.hi.us	
	

BREAKFAST/SNACK: PEPPERONI PIZZA STICK, APPLE JUICE.   LUNCH:  Chicken Cutlet, Brown Rice, Hot Vegetables, 
Applesauce, and whole grain roll. Cafeteria Monitors, please report at least 30 minutes prior to lunch. Failure to report may result in 
detention hours. TODAY’s MONITOR ARE: Keiko Aotaki, Ezekiel Aquino, Robert Arconado, and Perlinda Ardos. 
 
                       

TODAY	IS	
MONDAY,	MAY	22,	2017	
							REGULAR	Schedule:	
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DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE 
DAILY ON CHANNEL 46.  If no TV access, please 
read this Daily Bulletin to your class.  Mahalo! 
 
Congratulations to the class of 2017. We wish every 
one of you good luck in your future endeavors. 
 
Sew a Lei for Memorial Day:  Got detention hours? 
Want a great way to work off hours for a good cause?  
Any student who answered yes to these questions has 
the opportunity to make leis that are to be used to adorn 
the headstones of veteran's at the memorial park.  We 
are kindly asking for 24-inch ti leaf leis that do not 
have the ends tied together.  For each lei you make and 
turn in, you will work off 3 hours of detention.  There 
is no limit to the amount of leis you can make.  All leis 
are due to Aunty Hawea on Wednesday, May 24 before 
school starts. If you have any questions, please see 
Mrs. Carlos in the SAC office. 
 
Kokua Krew:  If anyone is interested in applying to be 
a part of Next Year's Kokua Krew, applications are 
now available in the SAC office and must be 
completed and turned in no later than Tuesday May 23.  
All members must maintain at least a 2.5 gpa with no 
classes failed and not have any detention hours in order 
to qualify.  If you have and questions, please see Mrs. 
Carlos for more information.  There will also be a short 
mandatory informational meeting for all those applying 
on Tuesday, May 23 at 2:15 in the Band room 
 
Attention all 2017-2018 AP biology students! Be sure to 
grab a summer packet from Ms. Lynn's room to be 
completed by the first day of school next year. 
 
The Maui Flag Football League sign ups have 

officially begun! Boys and Girls are invited to join in 
on the fun every Saturday beginning on June 3rd, 2017 
and ending on July 29th 2017. The 5 districts will be 
Wailuku, Kahului, Kihei, Upcountry, and Lahaina. 
 
Please call (808) 280-7513 or email 
mauiflagfootball@gmail.com for more information or 
to get signed up. 
 
Looking for employment?   
Old Lahaina Luau is hiring for busser/greeter 
positions; they are seeking reliable individuals with 
high energy, enthusiasm and with great people skills.  
 
If interested, please apply on-line at 
www.oldlahainaluau.com under Job Opportunities 
or visit the office at 1022 Front Street, Lahaina. 
From 8-4 pm Monday through Friday. 
 
 


